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USPCS Annual Meeting At TEXPEX 
 
March 23, 2011...The U.S. Philatelic Classics Society (USPCS) will hold its 2011 annual meeting in conjunction 
with TEXPEX from April 15-17. The show will be held at the Doubletree Hotel Dallas near the Galleria. 
Complete details about the show, hotel and travel arrangements, and hours can be found at the TEXPEX 
website at http://www.texasphilatelic.org/texpex/Home.html. 
 
"This annual meetings are always terrific opportunities for the society's members to congregate at one place 
and time to share their enthusiasm for classic United States stamps and postal history. The combination of the 
special USPCS events and programs along with the TEXPEX Show and accompanying exhibit makes this an 
event any collector or student of Classic U.S. does not want to miss!" said Wade Saadi, President of the 
Society.  
 
The current schedule of events and programs includes: 
4/15 Friday 1:00pm in the Teak Room 
Jim Stever - "Republic of Texas Forwarding Agents at New Orleans” 
 
4/15 Friday 7 pm - U.S. Philatelic Classics Society Dinner, Saltgrass Steakhouse (next to hotel).must email 
Kisha - ktownsend@spinkshreves.com or call her at 800-556-7826 
 
4/16 Saturday 11:00am in the Teak Room 
Clifford Alexander - "The Eagle Carrier in Washington D.C." 
 
4/16 Saturday 1-2 pm - U.S. Philatelic Classics Society Annual Membership Meeting, Teak Room 
 
4/16 Saturday 2:00pm in the Teak Room 
Craig Eggleston - "The U.S. Military Crosses the Pacific: Dewey, Manila and the Philippine War" 
 
About USPCS: 
The U. S. Philatelic Classics Society, Inc. (USPCS) is a not-for-profit association of people interested in the 
pre-1894 stamps and postal history of the United States. Our goal is to promote interest and knowledge of 
philately through the encouragement of philatelic research, and through exchange of information among our 
members as well with other philatelic organizations. We do this by preparing and distributing philatelic literature 
and periodicals, particularly The Chronicle of the U. S. Classic Postal Issues and the Chairman's Chatter. We 
are operated entirely by volunteers, and welcome anyone interested in the "classic era" of American philately. 
 
For media inquiries, please contact: 
Wade E. Saadi  
President, USPCS  
wade@pencom.com 
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Alexander Haimann  
Publicist, USPCS  
bretalex1@aol.com 


